
RAW YOGURT (Superfood)...probiotic rich, helps relieve IBS, one 
of the only dairy products that helps with lactose intolerance,  
supports weight loss, reduces bad cholesterol, and may help 

with chronic pain.

GINGER (Superfood)...powerful anti-inflammatory, helps relieve 
IBS, reduces gas, kills harmful bacteria in gut, protects against 
acid reflux, helps with nutrient absorption, helps ease nausea, 

and may help with muscle soreness.

RAW HONEY (Superfood)...Boosts immunity, antibacterial, 
antiviral, prebiotic, anti-inflammatory, helps soothe ulcers, 
antiseptic, antioxi-dant rich, aids digestion, reduces stress, 

helps regulate mood, and helps with sleep.

FIGS (Superfood)...Aids digestion, supports weight loss, reduces 
bad cholesterol, fights harmful bacteria, encourages healthy 
bacteria, antioxidant rich, tension relieving, tones intestines 

and relieves constipation.

BANANA (Superfood)...relieves tension, helps regulate circulatory 
system, helps rid body of built up waste, helps regulate mood, 
soothing to stomach, helps heal ulcers, and protects against 

acid reflux.

TURMERIC (Superfood)...Anti-inflammatory, aids digestion, 
antibacterial,antifungal, reduces cramps and bloating, helps 
regulate mood, soothing to stomach, antioxidant, improves 

brain function, and antidepressant.

CAYENNE (Superfood)...Decongestant, pain relieving, antifungal, 
immunity boosting, helps heal and prevent ulcers, boosts 

metabolism, anti-inflammatory, aids weight loss, helps relieve 
cramping and headaches, reduces gas, and helps clean the 

blood.

PINK SEA SALT (Superfood)...Contains 70 - 90 trace minerals, 
aids digestion, helps relieve cramping 

The yogurt breakfast is a combination of ingredients that 
are both soothing to the lining of the stomach and intestines, 
but also packed with probiotics to not only fight off negative 

bacteria but to help build a healthy gut flora. Healthy gut flora 
makes for better digestion, better digestion makes for a 

healthier immune system, stronger immunity createsresistance
against infections, viruses, and diseases. These ingredients are 

all superfoods, they are all rich in vitamins and minerals, but 
here are some things you may not know about them:

Yogurt  Breakfast
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